
Report from Jennifer Brunk  
 
Hi Jean, 
 
I hope you are well and taking good care of yourself.  My family and I are being extremely 
careful.  So far, so good. 
 
I don’t have much to report on except these items: 
1. Prince Foundation is fine with being recognized at the fall concert next season.   The $7,500 
can continue to be logged as support for the 2019-2020 season and the Chorale can reapply in 
early 2021. 
 
2. I resent the receipt fo Jack Miller as requested. 
 
3. I just emailed Patrick about the anonymous donor who had pledged $2,500 for the Chanticleer 
concert.  I’ll let you know when I hear back. 
 
4. I suggest that if the situation with the coronavirus results in an inability to hold GNFS as an in 
person fundraiser in the fall, that the Chorale plan on holding a virtual GNFS in the fall instead, 
regardless of the situation with the concert season (be it delayed, shorted or what not).  I think it 
would need to include an online auction in order to bring in revenue in leu of tickets.  I believe that 
Alena will be the right person to coordinate it, if she will, with help from an event committee and 
chorale members.  I can serve as a volunteer in a consulting role if she or you are interested in 
talking with me.  I am helping my current workplace to do its first online auction in July. 
 
My hours worked for development were: 
January - 23 hrs 
February - 24.5 
March - 6 hrs 
Total : 53.5 hrs @ $50 = $2,675 
 
My best wishes to you and everyone with the Chorale. 
Take care, 
Jennifer 
 
 
Jennifer Brunk 
Holland Chorale  
(616) 494-0256 
PO Box 1513 
Holland, MI 49422-1513 
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